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Hello!  I am a motorcylist here in Oregon, and being able to travel between lanes 

would help us be so much safer - a lot of times, we are invisible to other drivers, and 

being in between lanes at certain times (especially during traffic) would help us avoid 

injury by being sandwiched between vehicles. 


